From: junie gv <juniegqv@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, May 26, 2015 at 7:25 AM

Subject: FEEDBACK FOR CONSIGNMENT NO.CHE024903
To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com>

Dear Mr. Mohit,

We are extremely happy with our decision to use Agarwal Packers and Movers, in our move from
Vellore to Chandigarh. The quality of service provided by the packing, loading and unloading teams were
exemplary and excellent!

In regard to this service, | must make a special mention of Mohit Kaushik, shifting assistant, Agarwal
Packers and Movers Ltd. He was extremely responsive and very courteous whenever we contacted him
for an update on the location of our consignment. He would immediately call back to inform us and
assure us of the progress. We found him to be very dedicated, responsible and competent. We are sure
he is a great asset to his team and the organisation. Thank you Mr. Mohit and we wish you all the very
best in your career!

Once again, thank u Agarwal Packers and Movers for the wonderful service! We will definitely use your
service in future too.

Warm regards,
Lt. Col Varghese Koshy & family



